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MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor 
               Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:          John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
               Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:       PROPOSED REVISION 1 TO REGULATORY GUIDE 1.152, 
               "CRITERIA FOR DIGITAL COMPUTERS IN SAFETY SYSTEMS 
               IN NUCLEAR POWER PLANTS" 
 
 
     During the 420th meeting of the Advisory Committee on 
Reactor Safeguards, April 6-7, 1995, the Committee decided to 
review the subject revision after the public comments have been 
reconciled.  The Committee does not object to issuing this 
proposed revision for public comment. 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated April 4, 1995, from L. C. Shao, RES, to J. T. 
Larkins, ACRS, Subject:  Proposed Revision 1 to the Regulatory 
Guide 1.152, "Criteria for Digital Computers in Safety Systems of 
Nuclear Power Plants" (Draft Regulatory Guide DG-1039) 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     M. Mayfield, RES 
     S. Aggarwal, RES 
     G. Sege, RES 
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